



Żarów, on March 18, 2022.

Dear Mr.

Daniel Wuttke

Plus Europa Lohmar

Russian aggression in Ukraine shocked all of Europe and the world. It is difficult to predict the further development of events, but it was obvious to us from the very beginning that we must act together to help our eastern neighbors. Many citizens of Ukrainian nationality came to our commune and were immediately supported. We also made a decision to organize collections of necessary gifts that went to Ukrainian citizens in need. Many foundations, associations, organizations, units and entrepreneurs operating in the Żarów commune, as well as the inhabitants of the Żarów commune, responded to our appeal. We all joined in helping refugees from Ukraine. There was and still is real help that we are trying to bring to those who come to our commune.

The Żarów commune has also opened a bank account to support refugees from Ukraine residing in the Żarów commune. We provide you with the account number: IBAN: PL79109023690000000149899005, SWIFT code: WBKPPLPP. This is how a donation can be made, which will be made to support Ukrainian families from Ukraine. We are aware that refugees are also located in Germany, but probably not on the same scale as in Poland. Therefore, we would like to thank you for all your support and goodwill. We must remember that apart from a roof over our heads, the citizens of Ukraine now need literally everything.

We were all painfully surprised by the situation in Ukraine, and so far we cannot believe it. We hope that the ongoing violence will come to an end, and that violent conflict will end and there will be peace. Thank you for all your cooperation. I wish you and all my colleagues good health and see you soon.

Yours sincerely

ZASTĘPCA BURMISTRZA

Przemystno Sikora